
From: Dicken, Malcolm (Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust) <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former Dairy 
Crest Site: NHS Response 
 

Dear Sara, 
 
NHS Devon Clinical Commissioning Group and Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation 
Trust have reviewed the documents provided as part of the consultation and would like to 
advise that at the present time the NHS has no plans do provide any healthcare facilities at 
this site however this is subject to change and we will keep the Town Council and Local 
Planning Authority informed of any future plans. 
 
Regards 
 
 

Malcolm Dicken | Head of Commercial Development and LPA Engagement 
Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust 


